
Expenditure Contracts Signed – August 2010  
For your information, Superintendent Dixon or the Director of Business Services has signed the following 
expenditure contracts during the month of August 2010:  
 

Expenditure Contracts  

Name  Amount  Source  Description  

LeAnna Hudson 23,000.00 Grant Families in Transition Support Services 

Cathedral of Our Lady of the 
Rosary Church 

3,600.00 General Use of Church Parking lot for East High School 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


